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From: peggysue@epix.net HEEEHVED
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2010 12:08 PM
To: EP, RegComments JAN2 5 2010
Subject: Proposed Changes in Code 25, Chapter 95
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
REVIEW COMMISSION

Dear Environmental Quality Board Members,

I am writing in support of the proposed rulemaking changes in Code 25, Chapter 95, Wastewater
Treatment Requirements.

The Susquehanna and Allegheny Rivers as well as many other Commonwealth streams are under
great stress at the present time. The present TDS loads in these rivers have already caused
problems with aquatic life and unless stricter rules are enacted the problems will only get
worse. We don't need to go backwards to get some gas and a few jobs, If it is worth going
after, then it worth doing right.

I have another issue besides TDS which will follow in a seperate email.

Thank you for your time,
David Darby

104 Carlton Drive
Covington, PA 16917




